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NOTICE OF MOTION – Negative Grant 
 
 
The following Notice of Motion has been submitted in accordance with Procedure 
Rule 10 by Councillor L. Mallett:  
 
“Council is deeply concerned about the impact of the negative grant / tariff 
adjustment, also known as the Sajid Tax on our ability to meet the needs of our 
community. Council believes this is damaging and unjust. 
 
Council notes it is in the top fifty for highest bills and Top 30 when compared to 
head of population. 
 
Council calls on our MP Sajid Javid to give immediate assurance that the 
negative grant will be cancelled.” 

 


